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Prefatory note

Our Graduate School of Environmental Studies received its first external evaluation in June 2007, 5 years
after its establishment. The evaluating committee gave high praise for the way in which our school combines
the humanities and sciences, but directed us that in order to accomplish this we would require a
strengthening of our teaching staff and facilities where both research professors and students could better
interact. These issues could not be solved completely within this school alone, and we have begun taking
measures such as instigating an annual salary system for teachers and the construction of facilities using the
school’s budget.

The economic growth in East Asia in recent years has been quite remarkable. However, under the
shadow of this growth, serious environmental problems have also arisen. In order to contribute to the
solving of such environmental problems throughout Asia, our school has begun to put into place measures
. . for an ‘Asian Linkage’ in environmental research and education. Under this ‘Asian Linkage’, we will hold
Graduate School of Environmental Studies symposiums together with major Asian Universities, and will also participate in exchanges of researchers
and students. As part of this, with the participation of the Graduate School of Economics, we will begin the
“Graduate Program in Environmental Frontiers” in October, which will provide a combining of the
humanities and sciences through education in the Asian region, including the offering of environmental and
technical sciences and practical economic courses to humanities students. Also, through our “Strategic
Environmental Management and Sustainable Technology Solutions” unit (started in 20035), we have been
able to produce our first well rounded humanities students, one of whom has received certification as an
Environmental PO. In addition to this, we are continuing the progress on our “International Post Graduate
Program in Human Security” in cooperation with 4 graduate schools, which aims to produce employees that
are capable of handling domestic and international environmental problems.

We intend to continue to work hard to ensure that these measures are all realized effectively.
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